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Section 2 Business 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That the Board be assured by the decisions taken at the recent meeting of the 
Pharmacy Practices Committee as set out below. 
 
 

2 Minutes of Previous PPC Hearings 

2.1 The Minutes of the PPC held on the following dates were notified. 

PPC(M)2022/02 held on Wednesday 27th April 2022;  

PPC(M)2022/03 held on Friday 10th June 2022; and 

  PPC(M)2021/03 – held on Wednesday 8th June 2022 (refreshed decision) 

 HOMOLOGATED 

  

3. Changes of Ownership 

The Committee, having previously been circulated with the relevant paper, 

noted the contents which gave details of a Change of Ownership considered 

 

 



 

 

by the Chair since the date of the last meeting: 

  

3.1 Case No: PPC/COO3/2022 – Brogan BP Ltd T/A Broom Pharmacy, 271 

Mearns Rd, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5LU 

 The Board received an application from Brogan BP Ltd for inclusion in the 

Board’s Pharmaceutical List at the pharmacy previously listed as Donald R 

Fraser, T/A Fraser’s Pharmacy at the address given above, with effect from 

1st September 2022.  The trading name of the pharmacy changed to Broom 

Pharmacy. 

 The Committee was advised that the level of service would not be reduced by 

the new Contractor and that the new Contractor was suitably registered with 

the General Pharmaceutical Council. 

 Given the above, the Chair agreed that the criteria required by the 

Regulations were fulfilled, and accordingly approved the application. 

  

3.2 Case No: PPC/COO4/2022 – Garscadden Pharma Ltd T/A Garscadden 

Pharmacy, 47 Garscadden Rd, Old Drumchapel, Glasgow G15 6UH 

 The Board received an application from Garscadden Pharma Ltd for inclusion 

in the Board’s Pharmaceutical List at the pharmacy previously listed as Boots 

UK Ltd, T/A Your Local Boots Pharmacy at the address given above, with 

effect from 31st October 2022.  The trading name of the pharmacy changed 

to Garscadden Pharmacy. 

 The Committee was advised that the level of service would not be reduced by 

the new Contractor and that the new Contractor was suitably registered with 

the General Pharmaceutical Council. 

 Given the above, the Chair agreed that the criteria required by the 

Regulations were fulfilled, and accordingly approved the application. 

 HOMOLOGATED 

 


